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People that come to our country and want to vote; need to learn English. If they do 

not want to learn our language, they should not be able to vote. English is our first 

language. It would be too expensive to have the Voter Pamphlet done in several 

different languages. I oppose this part of SB 1538. 

 

I oppose to the limit of Voter Registrations being handed out. As a member of the 

Republican Party it is my responsibility to educate the voters that if they are 

registered as a non-affiliated voter, they are unable to vote in the Primary. I did  a 

voter drive at the Sportsmen and RV Show in Roseburg, OR at the Douglas County 

Fairgrounds. When we checked people's voter affiliations they were dumbfounded 

that they were registered as non-affiliated. They said they had registered as 

Republican. We were able to correct their voter affiliation this past weekend for 18 

people. Five other people took the Voter Registrations home to complete and turn in. 

We will do it again at the Gun & Knife Show. The Motor Voter sign up has hurt people 

that are registering to vote as Republican because they are unaware they need to 

select a party affiliation on the Voter Registration which puts them automatically in 

non-affiliated. 

 

I oppose SB 1538 


